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Aotearoa Youth Initiative Trust

We would still be interested in a partnership school at a reduced roll.

The implications would include a new financial plan and budget based on the amount of
funding for the reduced roll. A reduced roll would not affect the teaching and learning
programme. Although, we would still acquire a building, sufficient in size to expand if
necessary.




